
Environment	statement 
 
My company is called the little village nursery I am private child care provider  
We operate Monday-Friday between the hour’s of 0730-545 
 
There will be no impact of my extension into the cottage as the footfall is already 
there. 
Parking will continue as it does now using a number of car parks to access the 
nursery, the cottage and the adjoining school. 
Parking at this school has never been an issue as with other schools in the area 
we have more than enough parking, roads or pathways are never obstructed. 
 
My planning application will have no effect on the natural environment 
I am making no physical changes to the property or garden 
No products will be used as no construction is taking place 
 
To save water we will  

• Install a Water-saving Toilet Flush System 
• Turn Off the Tap While Brushing Teeth & Washing Your Hands 
• Close Taps Properly and Fix Leaking Taps, Pipes & Toilets. 

 
To save energy we will 

• Turn lights off when not using them or when you leave a room 
• Replace all the lights with LED bulbs  
• fitting an aerator onto existing kitchen tap to reduce the amount of water 

coming out 
• Effective insulation of the hot water cylinder  

	


